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8th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Celebrating World Book Day 2023 
 
On Friday, 3rd March 2023, we would like to ask all children to dress as a character from their 
favourite book to celebrate World Book Day. During the day, the children will take part in fun 
reading activities with their class. Please check out your child’s class page on the website for photos 
of the day. 
 
Please do not worry that you have to create a new outfit or buy anything new. Be creative – if you 
can’t think a character that you could be, maybe dress up as a word e.g. sponge – simply achieve by 
covering yourself in sponges (however, please ask an adult first!). 
 
Swimming will still be happening for those in Years 5 and 6 that participate, so they may want to 
consider this when planning their outfit. 
 
The aim of the day is to celebrate reading and it is always such a pleasure to see children enjoy the 
magic of the written word. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sian Rapsey 
English Lead 
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